
When the 2014 budget was adopted in November, Capital Improvement Fund transfers were left out of 
the final page. Sherwood branch was requesting a total of $1,637.68 to come out of there capital 
improvement fund to allow for 2 hours each month for planning or programming outside of regular 
hours, 2 hours a month for Judy (the Sherwood clerk) to clean the library, $500 to increase the book 
budget, and $600 to reimburse the Village of Sherwood for utilities. 

The change to this last page is the only change to the document.
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